
 

 

 

 
  1st March 2022 

Covid Arrangements 
Following the government’s 
recent announcements on covid 
restrictions the rules are pretty 
much the same without the legal 
requirments. 
If your child has symtoms of 
covid or is positive on a lateral 
flow they should isolate for 5 
days at home as a minimum and 
then should have 2 negative 
lateral flows, 24 hours apart, 
before returning to school. This 
will help to keep the rest of the 
school community safe. 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. I hope that you and your 
families had a well-earned rest. 
 
I have a few notices. 

 

School Uniform 
We are expecting that every child will be wearing school 
uniform for the second half of this year. It’s got a bit scrappy 
since lockdown but we would like to see children wearing the 
correct uniform as below. It is especially important that 
children in Year 6 get used to always being smartly turned out 
as they prepare for secondary school.  There, the rules 
regarding uniform are very strictly adhered to. St Margaret‘s 
logo jumpers and ties are available from Brigade (our online 
supplier).  You will find a link on our website. 
Please see examples of some of our Year 6 finest! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will soon be a second hand uniform sale with good 
quality jumpers and other items available.  
PLEASE ENSURE ALL UNIFORM AND COATS ARE NAMED!!! 

 
INSET – school closure 

A reminder that school is 
closed on Thursday 31st of 

March for staff training. 

 
 
 
 
 
A big cheer for Konrad P in Bodiam Class 
who has reached the finals of the Sussex 
County TT Association Table Tennis 
competition in Wolverhampton with the 
best players from the whole country 
(each county champions). 
Good luck Konrad! 

 
 



 

 

 

 
  

 

World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March 

A reminder that this Thursday is 
World Book Day. 

Children are invited to dress up 
in their favourite book character. 

 

 
Pottery Club 
We are starting a pottery club 
in school on Mondays and/or 
Tuesdays.   
If you would like to find out 
more information, please 
contact 
allthingsbisqd@gmail.com 

New School Entrance 
Our new school entrance is complete 
and the sliding doors work! All visitors 
should now use this entrance and sign 
in using the InVentry system if coming 
into school. All children who are late 
for school MUST come in through the 
main entrance to be signed in.  
Please be aware that new electric 
gates will be installed in the carpark 
over the Easter holidays. There will be 
a pedestrian gate with a video call 
button for visitors in the school day. 
This is an important addition to our 
safeguarding procedures and makes 
the school much more secure. 
Please also note that if the covid 
situation continues to settle down we 
will be reviewing the times of the 
school day and staggered starts. More 
information on this will be sent in due 
course. 

 

Parents’ Forum 
There will be a Parents’ Forum 
via Zoom on Thursday 7th April 
at 7.00pm. One area for 
discussion will be our Behaviour 
and Attitudes Policy which we 
are currently reviewing and a 
copy of which will be in draft on 
the school website in due course. 
Your views would be greatly 
appreciated. There will also be a 
opportunity for general Q&A. 

 

Jubilee Celebration 
We are have been successful 
in our bid for a grant for £500 

from the Angmering Parish 
Council to celebrate the 

Queen’s Jubilee. We will be 
holding a competition for the 
children to design a welcome 
garden to go next to our new 
school entrance. More details 

to follow. 



  

 
 
  

 



 

  

 
The world news has not been good recently. Please see the attached information for supporting worried children who 
often find themselves concerned and sometimes frightened about news from around the world 



   

 

 

 
  

Yours sincerely, 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 
 


